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Tuesday 4 July 2023 

Secondary School Transfer Meeting  

 

Dear Year 5 Parents 

I am writing to inform you that the date for our secondary school transfer meeting is Thursday 14 September 

at 6pm in the school hall. During this meeting you will learn about the process of applying for a secondary 

school place for your child in readiness for September 2024, and other up to date information and advice that 

I will convey to you.  

I would like to thank the parents who pointed out the clash in dates for this meeting and a secondary school 

open evening. I have received the full list of open evenings today, and have avoided these with the amended 

date. It will also be beneficial to have our meeting before the series of open evenings begins. 

Information about secondary school transfer can be found on our school website: ‘parent information > 

secondary transfer > secondary school transfer 23.24.’ 

We also use our September 14th meeting to inform parents about the residential visit that their children will 

be able to participate in during their time in year 6. Next year’s visit will take place on the week beginning 

Monday 17 June 2024.  

I look forward to welcoming you on Thursday 14 September at 6pm. If you have any questions about secondary 

school transfer before then, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Paul O’Rourke 
Headteacher 
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